
March 4, 2022 

Tadano Ltd. 

 

 

Temporary Suspension of Shipments to Russia and Other Countries 

 

The Tadano Group hereby announces that shipments of products and parts to Russia, Belarus, and the 

self-proclaimed "Donetsk People's Republic" and "Luhansk People's Republic" are suspended until the 

military conflict between Russia and Ukraine is concluded. 

The Tadano Group offers up its fervent hope that we all will see the quick return to a peaceful and safe 

world as soon as possible.  
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